
FEMA Mobile Registration Centers in
Florida Reopen Friday 
Release Date: October 29, 2020

PENSACOLA, Fla. — FEMA Mobile Registration Centers in Bay, Escambia,
Okaloosa, Santa Rosa and Walton counties will reopen Friday, Oct. 30, 2020 at 9
a.m. The centers had closed Wednesday and Thursday for severe weather.
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